DepaRTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Alabama Department of Transportation invites you to attend
a Public Information Meeting regarding traffic and pedestrian improvements
on Ann Street at the I-85 Interchange

Notice is hereby given that the State of Alabama Department of Transportation will
hold a Public Information Meeting on Project No. IM-1085(350). This project is located
in Montgomery County. This project will not require the purchase of additional Right-
of-Way. The purpose of the project is to improve safety and traffic flow. This informal
meeting will be held as follows:

Place: Lee High School
225 Ann Street
Montgomery, Alabama 36107

Date: February 11, 2016
Time: 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.

This meeting will be conducted as an “open house” type format. Interested persons
are urged to attend between the hours of 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. Representatives
of the State of Alabama Department of Transportation will be present to discuss the
proposed project and other technical aspects of this project. Provisions will be made
to receive written comments at the meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to
provide an opportunity for interested persons to be informed and participate in the
public process of this project. Preliminary maps as well as other information
developed on this project are available for public inspection at the Southeast Region
office by appointment after February 11, 2016 at the number below:

Alabama Department of Transportation
Southeast Region Office

100 Capitol Commerce Blvd., Suite 210, Bldg. B
Montgomery, Alabama 36117

Persons with disabilities who may need special assistance should contact the
Southeast Region office at the above address or call (334) 353-6850 at least two
days in advance of the meeting. The meeting facilities are wheelchair accessible.

Public attendance is urged and input is solicited.

By order of the Alabama Department of Transportation, Mr. John R. Cooper, Director.



